
2/17/94 

Hr. John noyney 
Carroll E.; Graf 
260 Fifth Ave., 
New York, NY 10001 

Dear Mr. Mooney, 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter forwarded to fee by someone in your office. 

I get many like it. 

It reminds me that if you have any notice relating to Case Open it would be good 

fbr me to have copies that I can enclose with what I write in response to questions 

asked of me and Ordering our books. 

Raphaela told me last evening that copiesx will be available in April. 

I've included that in the letters I responded t0 today. 

Bitt if there is any kind of notice, that would look better and say more. 

If you have none and are going to do one, may I suggest the publisher's preface 

with whatever you'd want to add?- 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


